
Announcements for June 20, 2020  
 

This Sabbath, June 20, our giving emphasis is for Local Church 
Budget.  The hot meal ministry has turned into a sack lunch ministry 
which requires more funds for individually packaged items.  Your gifts 
are much appreciated. 

This is Camp Meeting Sabbath and if you have not already joined the live 
streaming to hear Lee Venden, you will be very blessed when you do.  It’s 
easy, just follow the instructions I sent to your email. It’s all about how 
Jesus died for you in Gethsemane. 

We have great news.  Our church will be reopening for worship service 
on June 27 at 11:15.  Be sure to check out the procedures that are 
attached to your Board Meeting Minutes in your email or church box. 

There will be a Sabbath School class at 9:30 online thru ZOOM.  Watch 
your email for the link to join. Thank you. 

 


